
The New Haven attendance area schools presented their School Improvement Plans to 
the Board, including: Highland Terrace Elementary School (Principal Teresa 
Knoblauch); Meadowbrook Elementary School (Principal Alicia Gatewood); New Ha-
ven Middle School (Principal Doug Pickett) and New Haven High School (Principal 
Greg Mohler).          

NOVEMBER 27
th 
meeting 

The Harding attendance area schools presented their School Improvement Plans to the 
Board, including: Southwick Elementary School (Principal Natalie Drummond); Prince 
Chapman Academy  (Principal Thelma Green); Paul Harding Junior High  (Principal 
Teresa Gremaux) and East Allen University (Principal Doug Hicks).    
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Superintendent’s Visits 

• Heritage Jr./Sr. High School 

• Highland Terrace Elementary 

• Woodlan Primary School 

 

NOVEMBER 13
st 
meeting 

~ Resignations~~ Resignations~~ Resignations~~ Resignations~    

•Gina Atkison, paraprofessional, HEEL, eff. 
11/9/12 

•Rae Fluttrow, food service, HEHS, eff. 11/16/12 

•Betsy Hart-Roberts, secretary, WOPS, eff. 
11/16/12 

•Greg Kroeker, teacher, WOHS, eff. 10/24/12 

•Joshua Peters, teacher, NHHS, eff. 12/21/12 
•Kathleen Scharr, food service, WOPS, eff. 
11/9/12 

•Jean Ann Stewart, teacher, PCA 

•Amber Stilwell, paraprofessional, WOPS, eff. 
11/16/12 

•Cesiah Valencia, paraprofessional, SOEL, eff. 
11/9/12 

• Cameron Watters, custodian, LEHS, eff. 
10/17/12 

~ Welcome New Hires ~~ Welcome New Hires ~~ Welcome New Hires ~~ Welcome New Hires ~    

• Victor Colglazier, bus driver 
• Christina Immroth, paraprofessional, NHMS 

• Paula Meyers, teachers, PCA 

• Chike Odigboh, teacher, LEHS -Alt. Program 

• Rochelle Watters, paraprofessional, NHHS 
 

~ Retirements~~ Retirements~~ Retirements~~ Retirements~    

• Mary Ellen Hale, teacher, eff. end of school year 
• Catherine Mulligan, teacher, HEHS, eff. 12/21/12 
• Jeanne Winans, nurse, HEHS, eff. 11/2/12 
 

~ Administrative Retirement ~~ Administrative Retirement ~~ Administrative Retirement ~~ Administrative Retirement ~    

•Peggy Rohrbacher, Director of Human Re-
sources, eff. 02/13/13 

Rachel Hammond, a senior at Heritage Jr./Sr. High School, was elected as the FFA Central Director of the Na-
tional Junior Horticultural Association.  Rachel will serve the organization in this role as a national officer for 
one year.  During her year in office she will attend numerous events to promote the organization as well as 
plan contests and next year’s convention.  Well done! 

 

Mr. Marion “Russ” Rothgeb was awarded an honorary high school diploma.  Mr. Rothgeb was a student 
at Hoagland  High School in 1953 when he left high school to join the U.S. Army and was unable to 
graduate in 1954.  He served in Korea from 1953-1957.  Congratulations and thank you for your service 
to our country! 

 

PERSONNEL PERSONNEL PERSONNEL PERSONNEL     

November 13 and 27, 2012 


